
 

 

 

Wednesday 15th January 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

RE: Deputy Headteacher Appointment 

 

I am delighted to share with you all the news that Mr Bhambra has been appointed 
as my Deputy Headteacher. His appointment follows a rigorous recruitment process 
which involved students, staff, governors and Wokingham Borough Council.  

Mr Bhambra has held a number of senior posts at The Emmbrook, most recently as 
Head of Inclusion, leading on all aspects of behaviour, attendance, SEND and pupil 
premium.   

Since June, students, staff and I have benefited from Mr Bhambra’s support as Acting 
Deputy Headteacher. I am confident that he will do everything he can to ensure that 
The Emmbrook continues to improve.  

 

Best wishes, 

 

 
 

Nick McSweeney 
Headteacher 

 


